
Haven’t received your member medical ID card yet? Or do  
you need to go to a doctor’s appointment before you 
get it? There’s no need to worry – you can always print a 
temporary ID card. It’ll work just as well as the real thing.

Printing your temporary ID card is easy and takes only  
a few minutes. You can print a temporary ID card online 
through our website, anthem.com/ca, by following 
these steps:

|| Log in to anthem.com/ca or register online if you 
do not have an account (call Member Services and 
request your health care ID number to register).

|| Click on the Print Temporary ID card link.

|| Select a name from the drop down box of the member 
you wish to print a temporary ID card for.

|| The system will display the Temp ID Card.

|| Click the print icon in the upper left hand corner of the 
PDF to print.

You can print the ID card using your own printer and then 
use it at your next doctor’s appointment.

It’s important to remember that your temporary ID card 
expires 30 days after its issue date. The temporary ID 
card is not meant to replace your permanent ID card, 
which you will still get, and it may not include all of your 
benefit information. 

If you have any questions, a Customer Service number is 
on the temporary ID card.

So, if you need an ID card quick, go online and print a 
temporary one as a backup! 

A temporary ID card is also a great option if you ever misplace  
or lose your regular one!
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Need your  
medical ID card quick?
Print a temporary one
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